NEH Awards $10,000 to U of A

For Native Language Research

WASHINGTON, D.C.— The
National Endowment for the
Humanities has awarded a $10,
000 grant to the University of
Alaska in support of a research
program in Alaskan Native lang-
uages. -

Dr. Michael E. Krauss is pro-
ject director.

- Doctor Krauss is doing pio-

neer work which includes the
collection and analysis of Indian,
Eskimo and Aleut languages in-
digenous to Alaska.

His work includes the writing
of a comprehensive grammar for
the nearly-lost Eyak language
which now is spoken only by
three persons who live in the
Cordova area.



